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Comments: Good evening, thank you for giving us the people that use the land a chance to be heard. Although

the maps are very difficult to understand what differences there may be I still hear a lot of negative that will Come

of the proposed changes. I'd just like to say that I really enjoy the use of the forest (especially the Kenai

peninsula side of nelly Juan, lost lake, placer and Thompson. My children are getting old enough that I'm able to

share my passion with them and show them what beauty Alaska has. 

 

I vote that it should be left the way it is today. I mean why fix what isn't broken. Most areas we snowmobile in are

further away than anyone would ever walk or ski into therefore if we are denied access then nobody can enjoy

the area. What could we possibly harm and who are we bothering in these areas that are at risk of further

restriction? The answer is nobody so it should be left alone. 

 

Thank you for the chance to be heard and hope to be able to continue to use the land as we do today


